
Happy Easter!Happy Easter!
THERE WILL BE LIMITED PERSONNEL IN OFFICE ON FRIDAY, APRIL

7TH, 2023 IN OBSERVANCE OF THE HOLIDAY.



FOR IMMEDIETE REQUESTS, PLEASE EMAIL US AT
INFO@LITETHENITE.COM



ORDERS CAN BE SENT TO ORDERS@LITETHENITE.COM

Please send all orders to:

orders@litethenite.com

847-496-5276

www.litethenite.com

HELP THE EASTER BUNNY FIND HIS
WAY THIS EASTER! 

OUR R.U.P.S SYSTEM WILL POWER
YOUR LANDSCAPE LIGHTS AND MAKE

THEM SHINE BRIGHT ALL DAY AND
NIGHT!

CLICK THE BUTTON TO LEARN MORE
ABOUT OUR R.U.P.S SYSTEM!

R.U.P.S

(RENEWABLE UNIVERSAL

POWER SUPPLY)


